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TRANSCENDING THE ORDINARY
In our profession, “ordinary” is nothing of the sort. Uncertainty, adversity and 
disruption are considered just part of a healthcare leader’s job—and all in a 
day’s work.

Yet how we respond in turbulent times sets us apart. In our relentless pursuit 
of solutions, we display an incredible willingness and ability to stretch beyond 
our limits, to rise above challenges and to excel no matter the circumstances.

Your capacity in 2024 to tackle even the most difficult moments—with 
boldness, determination, grit and a deep passion for those you serve—is 
nothing short of incredible.

For all your efforts, we thank you and are proud to stand with you, 
transcending the ordinary together.



We are transcending the ordinary  
as one community…
Committed to making a difference while standing for ACHE’s core values of integrity, 
lifelong learning, leadership, and diversity and inclusion. Through challenges big 
and small, we lead for today with an eye toward the future. We are grateful for your 
leadership and dedication to our community, which in 2024 featured…

 ■ Historic high membership of 51,000.
 ■ Nearly 9,000 Fellows.
 ■ 482 donors, who gave more than $350,000. 
 ■ More than 1,600 chapter-held events, which drew almost  
96,000 participants.

 ■ Almost 230,000 social media followers.



We are transcending the ordinary 
through collaboration…
Connecting across our profession to share knowledge, expertise and solutions  
that fuel innovation and drive positive outcomes across the care continuum. 
Collaboration runs across the breadth of our profession and includes…

 ■ Almost 9,000 C-suite-level leaders, including 4,600 CEOs.
 ■ 76 chapters providing education and networking.
 ■ About 9,000 physician and nurse executives.

It also includes our clinical partners, including the American Academy of Physician 
Associates, the American Physical Therapy Association, the American Society of 
Anesthesiologists, the American Society of Health-System Pharmacists and the 
College of American Pathologists.



We are transcending the ordinary 
through lifelong learning…
Committing to becoming the best versions of ourselves as leaders.  
In 2024, that enthusiasm to learn and that drive for continuous 
improvement led to…

 ■ More than 5,500 attendees at the 2024 Congress on Healthcare 
Leadership.

 ■ Over 9,600 attendees participating in 48 nationally scheduled ACHE 
programs, including 39 Virtual Interactive programs, five Clusters and our 
Executive Program, among other offerings.

 ■ More than 98,000 ACHE In-Person and Virtual Interactive credits delivered.
 ■ Over 25,000 people registered for 19 national webinars.
 ■ More than 14,000 people registered for 16 Premier Corporate Partner 
webinars.

 ■ Almost 3,500 chapter education hours and a total of 311,000  
attendee hours.



The Board of Governors, Regents and ACHE staff are honored to serve you, a 
community of leaders who truly are transcending the ordinary and shaping the 
future of healthcare.

Thank you for your commitment to our profession—and for the opportunity to 
support you. Through our collective leadership, we can build a brighter 
tomorrow and advance health for all.
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